
Dear Parents/Carers 

HARVEST 

We will be celebrating Harvest at our Harvest Worship Service next Tuesday 

5th October at 9.00am led by Trevor Raaff here at school.  

Donations of the following grocery items for the local Engage food project in 

Hucknall would be most appreciated to help them in their work supporting local 

families in need. (flyer attached) 

Tinned Meat/Tinned Fruit/ Tinned vegetables/ Tinned soup/Tinned pies 

Cereals; rice; packet meals/sauces; pasta; tea; coffee; (non-perishable 

items) 

PARKING 

Could I remind you that in accordance with our school travel procedures driving 

up and parking on Quarry Lane to school to collect/drop off a child is by 

permission only e.g. to collect a sick child, to deliver/collect a child who cannot 

walk or if a carer is unable to walk. Parking on the lane also causes problems 

with deliveries and refuse collections. 

NOTTALONE 

Please find attached details of ‘Nottalone’ who give mental health advice and 

help to young people in Nottingham and Nottinghamshire, their web site is:  

nottalone.org.uk (if you have any concerns around your child, please raise these 

with their teacher). 

 

INVITATION TO EDUCATION SUNDAY  

Please see the following invitation from Trevor: 

‘This is an invitation to join us on Sunday 10th October at 10am as we celebrate 

Education Sunday with a Family Service at St Michael’s Church. In this service, 

we will give thanks for our parish schools and pray for them in the year ahead. 

Hope to see you there.    Much love Trevor 

 

Regards, 

School Office 


